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MLS Laboratory Update: 
A U G U S T  1 ,  2 0 2 4  

Purpose of this Message: 
To announce the release of the new MDH-PHL Infectious Disease Laboratory (IDL) Test Catalog, 
which has replaced the IDL Guide to Service (GTS).   

Action Items: 
Bookmark the new Test Catalog webpage, Infectious Disease Laboratory (IDL) Test Catalog 
(https://labinventory.web.health.state.mn.us/#/). Share this information with appropriate staff 
within your organization. Refer to the Test Catalog for IDL sample submission requirements. 

Background: 
The MDH-PHL Infectious Disease Laboratory has updated the information and website for our 
current test offerings to better guide our external partners in ordering IDL testing. The new 
Infectious Disease Laboratory (IDL) Test Catalog 
(https://labinventory.web.health.state.mn.us/#/) provides clear, up-to-date sample submission 
information, including specimen acceptability criteria, shipping temperatures and time 
restraints, expected IDL turnaround time, testing methodology, and background information 
about each test that IDL offers. Example images of the front page of the new Test Catalog and 
the testing information are shown below. 
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Questions:  

Please contact:  

Ginny Dobbins, MPH, CIC 
Health Informatics Unit Supervisor 
Public Health Laboratory, Minnesota Department of Health 
Phone: 651-201-4645 
Ginny.dobbins@state.mn.us 
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THIS IS AN UPDATE FROM THE MINNESOTA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH – PUBLIC HEALTH LABORATORY (MDH-PHL) AND THE 
MINNESOTA LABORATORY SYSTEM (MLS). THIS MESSAGE IS BEING SENT TO MLS LABORATORY CONTACTS SERVING MINNESOTA 
RESIDENTS. YOU ARE NOT REQUIRED TO REPLY TO THIS MESSAGE.   

**PLEASE FORWARD THIS TO ALL APPROPRIATE PERSONNEL WITHIN YOUR INSTITUTION AND HEALTH SYSTEM**   

THE CONTENT OF THIS MESSAGE IS INTENDED FOR PUBLIC HEALTH AND HEALTH CARE PERSONNEL AND RESPONSE PARTNERS 
WHO HAVE A NEED TO KNOW THE INFORMATION TO PERFORM THEIR DUTIES. IT IS FOR OFFICIAL USE ONLY. DO NOT 
DISTRIBUTE BEYOND THE INTENDED RECIPIENT GROUPS AS DESCRIBED IN THIS MESSAGE.   

Minnesota Laboratory System 
Minnesota Department of Health, Public Health Laboratory  
601 Robert St. N, St. Paul, MN 55164-0899 
651-201-5200 
health.mnlabsystem@state.mn.us  
www.health.state.mn.us/diseases/idlab/mls/index.html 

To obtain this information in a different format, call: 651-201-5200. 
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